
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA 

January 26, 1953 
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ATOMIC ENERGY PROJECT 
POST OFFICE BOX 4164 
WEST LOS ANGELES ~4. CALIF. 

Dr. Paul G. LaFevre 
Assistant to Chief 
Medical Branch 
Division of Biology and Medicine 
Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 2~, D .c • 

Dear Doctor LaFevre: 

Thank you for an invitation ~o t}i~ -~oJlf.~l"eJJ.CB--OJl.J,nf~ctio~ 
and immuni ~ as t~~-~~:fs. .. Jii:_-:Jne :rea1:rtton-.tQ ,.:\ih9!.!:'.~Y 
irradiation. 
',,.___ ...... M ... _,._..___ ... ___ 

The state of our research on a possible antibiotic produced 
through the antolysis of intestinal lactobacilli would make 
a later date for the conference more convenient for me, and 
also improve the chanqes of a more definite answer on this 
antibiotic project from our laboratory. 

However, if the conference is held on February 20, 1953, 
I still will be very happy to attend at the time and place 
noted in your letter. 

Sincerely yours, 1 J • -1-
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Gf a:m.es G. Vincent 
Chief, Bacteriology Unit 
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